
Important information about your Debit/Credit Card when traveling abroad:  

In an effort to protect our members and reduce fraudulent activity from foreign countries, we have 

blocked the following two countries. Your Debit and /or Credit Card cannot be used under any 

circumstances in: Russia or the Ukraine  

 

As of September 2007, Canada has been added to the list of blocked countries due to recent 

fraudulent activity.  The perpetrators are “attempting” on a daily basis to get authorizations for 

purchases.  If you are traveling to Canada, please call our office for assistance. 

 

For other travel abroad, we ask that you notify us at 1-800-299-8231 ext #1779 or 208-587-3304 

x1779, so that your card will not be shut down or blocked for possible fraudulent activity by the 

fraud detection department. The information you will have to provide us will include the exact dates 

of your travel and the country/countries you will be visiting.  

 

If you have any questions concerning the information provided here, please call us at the numbers 

provided above. 


